
From: "Marty" <marty@local582.com> 

Sent: 4/29/2014 4:04 PM 
To: foia@getipass.com 
Subject: FOIA REQUEST-CERTIFIED PAYROLL 

 
 

April 29, 2014 
 
Re: CERTIFIED PAYROLL 
Dear FOIA Officer:  
LIUNA 582 (LABORERS INTERNATIONAL UNON OF NORTH AMERICA) is requesting certified payroll for the 
following contract and the listed subcontractor for the year 2014: 
 
1. Project I-13-4129 A. Laredo Systems 
 
I request this information with concerns to compliance of the Illinois Prevailing Wage Act, 820 ILCS 130/1. 
seeking information concerning compliance with the Illinois Prevailing Wage Act, 820 ILCS 130/1 et seq., 
and other information regarding the above-captioned project.  

 
They were subcontracted by Illinois Construction Corporation. The inspector on the job was Ron Newman 
from HOH Engineers. 

 
As a not-for-profit organization serving the public interest, we respectfully request the waiver of any fees 
for copying the requested records. If there are any fees please bill our office, and provide us with your 
public body’s statutory complaint schedule of allowed fees. Once received, we will remit payment for the 
requested material. Please send the requested documents to the address on this request.  
If any portion of this request is denied, please cite the specific exemption(s) that allows the denial. If the 
public body has an appeal procedure, please provide the name, title and address of the person whom the 
appeal should be sent.  
We appreciate your handling this request as soon as possible and we look forward to hearing from you 
within the limits allotted under FOIA. If you have any questions pertaining to this request, please contact 
the undersigned at the telephone number on this request or by email at: marty@local582.com 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marty Dwyer 
 
LIUNA 582 
MARTY DWYER 
SEC. TREASURER/BUS. REP. 
2400 BIG TIMBER RD. 
BUILDING B, SUITE 202 
ELGIN, IL 60124-7812 
marty@local582.com 
OFFICE 847.741-7430 
FAX: 847.741.1622 
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